## Henriques, Roberta

From: Meynell, Charlotte
Sent: 01 February 2021 09:39

To: Planning

**Subject:** FW: 2020/5440/P 19a Lady Margaret Road

Hello,

Please can the below email be uploaded to M3 and Trim as a consultation response to the above application.

Thanks,

Charlotte Meynell Senior Planning Officer

Telephone:



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Charlotte,

It has been brought to our attention that the above planning application was filed, and that the consultation period ended on 24th January 2021.

We own and live at the property next door, 17 Lady Margaret Road. We did not receive any notice from Camden Council that this application had been registered and were unaware of the consultation period. In light of this, please could you confirm that you will accept our comments on the application, notwithstanding the expiry of the consultaion period.

We would like it to noted that we have no objections to the application.

Celia Grace and Ben Patten

--

## Celia Grace